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Commissioner Fritz amendment 8-4-1 0 

Memo from Al Burns, BPS to Karla Moore-Love, Clerk 
August 4,2010 

The amendment requested by Commissioner Fritz and passed by Council was that any 
vacancies on the Community lnvolvement Committee be filled in the same manner as 
the original appointments. The original manner was - on June 23,2Q09 the Mayor 
nominated both Planning Commission (now Planning and Sustainability Commission) 
members and the members at large, and on July B, 2009 the City Council confirmed the 
appointments (Agenda No. 931, Report) 

August 4,2010 Gity Council Amendments to the
 
July 14,2010 Community lnvolvement Work Program
 

On page two (2) and three (3) of Ordinance Exhibít A 

On August 11,2008, the Portland City Council adopted Ordinance No. 
which recognized that duties assigned to the former City Planning 

Commission would be exercised by the new Planning and Sustainability Commission. 
Thís same ordinance adopted the committee's charter and bylaws. The name of the 
committee was changed to "Community lnvolvement Committee." These changes 
required update of Portland's public engagement program; now called the "Community 
lnvolvement Work Program." Under the updated program the Community lnvolvement 
Committee would consist of no more than eighteen (18) members. No more than three 
(3) of Community lnvolvement Committee Members would be members of the Planning 
and Sustainability Commission. The Chair of the Community lnvolvement Committee 
would be a member of the Portland Planning and Sustainability Commission. Nen­
ptanning-Cetrmis$en All members would be appointed by the Mayor and confirmed by 
the City Council for fixed terms. The ehair and the Planning and Sustainability 
Commission members weuld be appeinted by the President ef the Planning and 
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August 4,2010 City Council Amendments to the
 
July 14, 2010 Community lnvolvement Work Program
 

On page six (6) of Ordinance Exhibit A 

4. MEMBERSHIP 
Qualifications: CIC consists of no more than eighteen (18) and no less than fourteen (14) 
members representing the diverse communities of Portland including racial/ethnic, 
gender, age, religious, and socio-economic diversity, none of whom may hold public 
elective office. Three (3) of those members shall be representatives of the Planning and 
Sustainability Commission as appointed by the President of the Planning and 
Sustainability Commission. The Çhair shall be a member of the Portland Planning and 
Sustainability Commission. 

Terms: CIC members shall serve for a period of three years commencing July 8, 2009 
or until such time as the Portland City'Council takes final action on the Portland Plan or 
until such time as may otherwise be determined by ClC. Members of the Committee who 
wish to resign before completion of the project shall provide a written letter of resignation 
to the CIC Chair. 

the Mayer's effiee er BPS feels that adding a member is erueial te the engeing viaþility of 
the eemmittee; a memþership sub eemmittee will be eenvened with the sele purpese ef 

were 
+ens 

te be ineluded, The additien ef a new member to replaee a Planning and Sustainaþility 

Vacancies: Anv committee vacancies shall be filled bv persons nominated bv the Mavor 
and confirmed by Citv Council. 
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July 21 ,2010 

Portland City Council 
Portland City Hall 
1221 SW Fourth Avenue 
Portland, OR 97204 

Dear Mayor Adams and Members of Portland City Council: 

On July 13,2010, the Portland Planning Commission held a hearing on the proposal 
to create a Planning and Sustainability Commission. We unanimously 
recommended that City Council create the new commission. 

At that same meeting we also recommended that the City's Community lnvolvement 
Program and Periodic Review Work Program be amended to reflect the work of the 
new commission. One person testified in favor of these amendments. 

The Planning Commission unanimously voted to recommend the amendments and 
to fonryard the amended programs to the Oregon Department of Land Conservation 
and Development for the necessary state approvals. 

Thank you for considering our recommendation. 

Sincerely, 

Don Hanson, President 
Portland Planning Commission 




